O W n Head Teacher. Neil Reilly
Nick Fle

Trust Executive Deputies.
TR UST Trevor Goakes

NENE VALLEY
PRIMARY SCHOOL

29" February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our topic in the Summer Term, we will be taking the Year 1and 2 children to Woburn Safari
Park on Thursday 27" June. This trip will provide a truly memorable WOW experience for our topic.
The cost of this trip is £26.00 which includes travel, the entrance fee, an interactive classroom
session, a guided coach tour around the safari park and an ice lolly.

On the day, the children will need to be in school for 8:15am. We aim to be back in school for 4pm
and children will need to be collected from their classrooms at this time (if your child usually attends
Kingfisher Kids they will go there after the trip). If there is any delay to our journey, we will keep you
updated via text messages.

The children will need to wear school uniform but can wear comfy footwear of their choice and will
need to bring a waterproof coat with them.

Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch, drinks and snacks for the whole day. Lunch boxes
and drinks will need to be carried around, so please ensure your child has a suitable bag. If their

lunchis inside a carrier bag we can dispose of this so there is less for them to carry.

No cameras, money or valuables should be brought on the trip but we will ensure that plenty of
photos are taken!

If you would like your child to take part in this fantastic trip, please could you pay by ParentPay, no
later than Friday 17" May. There will be the option available to pay in full or two instalments of

£13.00.

Thank you, for your continued support,

Phase 1/2 Team.
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